Al Sheikh calls on US to reverse decision to deny Palestinian delegation from attending UN General Assembly meetings

Ramallah, 29/08/2025 — The Vice President of the State of Palestine, Mr. Hussein Al Sheikh, has called on the United States of America to reconsider and reverse its decision to deny the Palestinian delegation entry visas to New York to attend the General Assembly meetings.

Al Sheikh considered this decision is against international law and the rules and laws of the headquarters.